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Services in June/July 
(See Church noticeboard for any changes)

2nd June 10am:	 Morning Worship

9th June 10am:		 Holy Communion

16th June 4:30pm	 Evening Worship

23rd June 10am:	 Morning Worship

30th June 10:30am:	 Cluster Service at Menheniot	 

7th July 10am:	 	 Morning Worship

14th July10am:	 	 Holy Communion

21st July 10:30am:	 Cluster Service at St. Ive -

	 	 	 Rev. Becca Bell’s farewell

28th July 10am:		 Morning Worship


Get in touch 
Rachel  (Churchwarden) 01579 340612   
Rev. Becca Bell revbeccabell@gmail.com 07899363458       
Rev. Li Selman revliselman@icloud.com  01579 348490             
www.sthughquethiock.org.uk/contact 

A folder detailing the location of all recorded church and churchyard 
memorials has (finally!) been completed and is available in St. Hugh’s. It 
is now possible to look up a Quethiock ancestor and then locate their 
memorial in the church or churchyard. An online database, The National 
Burial Grounds Survey, will be available for Quethiock fairly soon, 
however it will not include every memorial in St. Hugh’s due to some 
being broken or displaced. The folder does include these. This gravestone 
is one of only four fragments that we have been unable to identify - it is 
dated 1595 and seems to have been a floorstone inside the church. The 
list of memorials that have been located is on the St. Hugh’s website.


Ploughman’s and Pud 
P&P is two years old! Thank you to everyone for 
your support.  Thank you also to our regular 
pudding cooks, and to our ‘guest’ cooks Di, Jacqui, 
Nic and Phil, for such generous and delicious 
desserts.  

The next Ploughman’s are: 

Friday 28th June, 12-1:30 in the Parish Hall

Friday 26th July, 12-1:30 in the Parish Hall 

Cake Stalls 
St. Hugh’s will be selling cakes, bakes and 
preserves at the Farmer’s Market on 15th June 
and at the Horticultural Show on 20th July. 
Contributions of homemade cakes, biscuits, 
scones, jams, chutneys etc., will be very welcome. 
Also, do drop by the stall and see if there is a tasty 
treat to tempt you…!


Meeting to elect churchwardens and APCM 
Rachel Winstone was unanimously elected as 
churchwarden.  Other members of the PCC are Rev. 
Li Selman, Martin Smith (Treasurer), Richard 
Winstone (Lay Chairman), Robert Renfree, Jennifer 
Renfree, Jacqueline Olver (Synod Representative 
and Mary-Ann Parsons (Secretary) .  There are 
currently two vacancies on the Parochial Church 
Council.  If you are on the Church Electoral Roll and 
are interested in helping with the management of St. 
Hugh’s, please get in touch with Rachel (01579 
340612) or Mary-Ann (01579 344259). 

Heritage Weekend - 21-22 September 
A weekend of enjoyable activities and exhibits will be 
held on 21-22nd September to celebrate the heritage of 
Quethiock Parish and its environs, with St. Hugh’s and 
the Parish Hall being the main venues.  There will be lots 
going on in the church on the Saturday. A special 
Heritage Morning Service will be held on Sunday 22nd 
and there will also that day be a detailed but informal talk 
given about St. Hugh’s.  St. Hugh’s Cafe will be open 
both days with live music on Sunday.

Toilet project 
Plans are in the process of being drawn up and these will 
be used to apply to Truro Diocese for a ‘Faculty’ to go 
ahead with the work.  Once a faculty has been obtained, 
the next challenge will be raising the funds. Our current 
lack of toilet facilities means that we are unable to hold 
some types of service, especially those more suitable for 
children (such as Teatime Church or Messy Church) 
which currently take place in other churches in the 
cluster.

Easter flowers 
A BIG thank you to 
everyone who helped 
decorate the church 
with flowers at Easter. 
T h i s i s P e m m a ’ s 
beautiful Easter Garden!	
T h e o t h e r  l o v e l y  
a r r a n g e m e n t s , t o 
ce lebra te the most 
important Sunday in the Church year, can be seen 
on the St. Hugh website, under the ‘News’ tab.

Quethiock School 
Quethiock School are on half-term 
this week but invite you to support 
their School Fair on 28th June, 
3:30-5pm.
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